5 ATTACHMENT 3
Kumar Neppalli

From: Mark W. Aldridge [maldridge@dot.state.nc.us]
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2008 8:53 AM

To: Kumar Neppalli

Cec: Robert Myers; Kelvin Jordan

Subject: Estes Drive at Halifax Drive, Chapel Hill
Kumar,

This is in response to the request for crosswalks at Estes Drive and Halifax in Chapel
Aill.

I looked at the site Friday, January 18, 2008 along with Robert Myers from your office.
There are not existing pedestrian facilities on Halifax. There is a sidewalk along the
north side of Estes Drive. We need to have sidewalks with the proper wheel chair ramps in
place in order to place a crosswalk at this location.

We are not recommending crosswalks at this location at this time. TIf in the future the
proper pedestrian facilities are added to Halifax, we will be glad to look inte this again
at that time.

If yvou have any gquestions, let me know.

B

Sincerely, Mark Aldridge, Transportration Engineer



